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Date: February 10, 2017 

To: Town of Boscawen- General Release 

From: Board of Selectmen 

Subject: 2017 Proposed Budget for the Town of Boscawen 

Please find attached the 2017 Budget for the Town of Boscawen as proposed by the Board of 
Selectmen and recommended by the Budget Committee at the meeting of February 8, 2017. 
We have also attached to the budget proposal, all special and individual warrant articles as 
proposed and all known or anticipated sources of revenue. 

This proposed budget has been prepared following the requirements of RSA Chapter 32, 
Municipal Budget Law, Section 32:5, Preparation of Budgets. 

Signed: 

Roger W. Sanborn, Chair __._�-"--...,,...___� __ L.i.... __ _.3...t::::::"'--------0-" 

Bernard 0. Davis, Jr., Member �t{(h,C.( olt2ovtsl 

Mark E. Varney, Member 2aJ r � 

The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, 
religion, age, disability, marital or family status. Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer. 










